UNM School of Law
Faculty Meeting
Date: November 8, 1971
4:30 p.m.
Convened in Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Assistant Dean Geer; Professors Barnett,
Daniels, Ellis, Fink, Goldberg, Kanowitz, Muir, Parnall,
Utton, R. Walker, and Weihofen; Mr. Deloria.

The meeting was presided over by Dean Hart and attention was given to the following matters:

- 1. The minutes of the meeting of October 18, 1971, were approved.
- 2. Philip Krehbiel and James Branch were granted permission to graduate without having completed two semesters of the Clinical Law Program.
- 3. The petition of John H. Davis for readmission was considered. It was moved, seconded and passed that he be readmitted for the fall, 1972-73.
- 4. Faculty recruiting was discussed.
- 5. A report was given on student recruiting.

The meeting was adjourned sine die.

Respectfully submitted,

Hunter L. Geer Assistant Dean

HLG:kgn